
 
 

 
Inside INDOT – September 2020 

 

 
Send Us Your Favorite Cat Photo 

 
Now is the “purrfect” time to showcase your pet cat or kitten. 
 
Not only is Oct. 29 National Cat Day, but it’s also the day after the October issue of Inside INDOT will 
be sent to INDOT employees. That issue will feature “The Cats of INDOT.” Yes, we want to make 
your feline famous. 
 
All you need to do is send us the photo of your cat along with some brief information: 
 

• Your name and job title 
• Your cat’s name 
• Your cat’s breed, if known 
• (Optional) Why is your cat special? How has your cat’s companionship helped you through this 

COVID-19 crisis, including working from home? 
 
Your email could include other information, such as if your cat has made cameo appearances in 
INDOT video conferences. The photo could include you and your cat. 
 
The deadline to submit is Oct. 23. Email the photo and information to Communications Manager 
Steve Slosarek. 
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